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STAFF REPORT 
ACTION REQUIRED  

Proposed Installation of Traffic Control Signals on 
Victoria Park Avenue, approx. 170m North of Denton 
Avenue (New TTC Bus Terminal Exit)  

Date: May 26, 2010 

To: Scarborough Community Council 

From: Acting Director, Transportation Services, Scarborough District 

Wards: Ward 35 – Scarborough Southwest 

Reference 
Number: 

P:\2010\Cluster B\TRA\Scarborough\sc1070 

 

SUMMARY 

 

This staff report is about a matter for which the Community does not have delegated 
authority from City Council to make a final decision.  

The purpose of this report is to obtain approval for the installation of Traffic Control 
Signals on Victoria Park Avenue, approx. 170 metres north of Denton Avenue.   

This report recommends that the City install these new traffic control signals.  

RECOMMENDATIONS 

 

Transportation Services, Scarborough District, recommends that Scarborough 
Community Council recommends that City Council:  

1. Approve the installation of new Traffic Control Signals on Victoria Park Avenue,           
approximately 170 metres north of Denton Avenue.    

2.   Amend the appropriate by-law(s) accordingly.       


